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Ref: HIA/COVID -TNEB/002/20-21       Date: 2nd April 2020
  
TO, 

The Superintending Engineer, 
TANGEDCO 
KRISHNAGIRI 
 

Sir, 

Sub: Declaring full shutdown of units by HIA association members from 22-03-2020 to 14-04-2020 in 
line with the lockdown declared by the Central and state govts under the National Disaster 
Management Act 2005. 

***** 

In line with the instructions and guidelines issued by the Government of India as well as by the 
Government of Tamil Nadu in the matter of taking preventive steps to control Corona (COVID 19 
Pandemic), all our members have shut down their units from 22-03-2020 to 14-04-2020 

Under this circumstances, we wish to inform you that, that our member industries are not consuming the 
OA power supplied by you and therefore, the Power Supply Agreement (PSA) can please be taken as 
temporarily suspended till normalcy is restored. Once normalcy is restored, we shall intimate the date of 
re-opening separately. This is for your favour of kind information. 

This is for your record.   Kindly acknowledge the receipt. 

Thanking You,  

Yours Truly,  

For Hosur Industries Association, 

 

 
R. Rajagopalan. 
President 
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